
 

Volume 1 Issue 6 October 2023 - Welcome to our sixth edition of Happy Hooping, your 

newsletter that will give you regular updates on what is happening around your club.  

News from the September/October Committee Meetings 

Quadway Hoops – the purchase of 6 sets of Quadway hoops were approved and are now 

here. Quadway hoops are used at most clubs throughout Australia, and it was felt that if our 

members are to be successful in Tournaments outside of the club, they need to be use to 

playing with these hoops. Our current hoops are also showing signs of wear. 

New Members 

We are pleased to welcome our newest Full Member Jane Dempster and Associate Member 

Megan Reynolds to our club. We wish them both years of happy hooping and meeting new 

friends.  

Worlds Over 50’s Update 

 

Members really getting into the hoop setting lesson run by Megan in readiness for the 

Worlds. 

Happy Hooping 
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Megan and the Trafford brothers, with a helping hand from Dawn and Bob, cleaning, 

measuring and preparing the competition balls from ACA and resetting all the 8 sets of 

Hoops in readiness for the event ahead. Remember to follow the Worlds on their Facebook 

page and Web site. 

AUSTRALIAN GOLD MEDAL 

The Champion of Champions in each state came together to compete in the Gold Medal. 

Our own Gary Phipps played the current World Ladies GC Champion Jamie Gumbrell in the 

last game of the event with the winner of this match to take the gold medal. 

 Gary won in straight games 7-6, 7-6  

 

Gary playing the winning shot. 

Club Mallets 

The Committee would like to inform everyone on the policy of Club Mallets. We are very fortunate to 

have a good number of mallets that over the years have been donated to us or the club has purchased 

them purely for our members to use on playing days at the club. No mallets are to leave the club and 

none of the mallets are to be sold at any time. Thank you for your understanding. 
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Who said being a Referee is hard?  

 

 

Retravision Country All Stars Moorabinda  

After the Worlds get your Golf Croquet game back into the swing and 

play in the All-Stars Tournament which will be held on the  

4th & 5th November and is only open to Country players.   

A B & C Grade see Rob or Lesley and enter now $40 per person.  

Work Under way 

This week work will commence in the men’s toilet, a new cistern and pan will 

be installed, so men no sitting for a few days. 

Secondary Balls 

To keep the wear of the balls even we would encourage you to use the 

secondary balls whenever possible. 


